

SEPTEMBER 2021 AFTER SCHOOL CARE NEWSLETTER

DEAR PARENTS,

Welcome Back! We hope you had a wonderful summer! We are excited to start our 2021-2022 school year! We

are looking forward to teaching your children many new and exciting topics throughout the year. Each month, we will have a new theme that complements with what the children are learning during preschool.

The children will have rest time after lunch and will need to keep a small pillow, blanket, and a XXL Ziploc bag to keep their

Important events:

6 Day One Closed

12 Grandparent's Day

14 Double Good Popcorn

Sale

15-16 Joy the Comfort Dog visit

9:30-11am

20-24 Holiday Preschool

Portraits

22 Parent Chapel Video

things in. The Ziploc bag may be purchased from Mrs. Money for \$3. Please make sure you label all your child's belongings. Also, check with the office to make sure your child has an up-to date permission form for sunblock and bug spray.

During the month of September, the children will be learning all about their community, and how to recognize a variety of community helpers. They will learn about those who keep us safe, medical



workers, church workers, and more. The children will get to do many fun activities, while learning what each community helper does for us.

We are looking forward to a fun and blessed school year!

In His Name, After School Program Team